
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
                       CTA Robberies 
              018

th
 District- Near North  

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens of the 018th District (Near North) of an increase in 
Robbery related incidents during the month of April. In these incidents, an unknown 
offender approaches a lone victim on a CTA train and forcibly removes personal 
property from the victim. These incidents have occurred in the early morning hours 
in the general geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 
900 Block of W. Fullerton on April 12, 2016 in the early morning hours 
1600 Block of N. Clybourn on April 21, 2016 in the early morning hours  
 
Offender Description:  Male, black, 30-40 years of age, approximately 6'02, 190-
200lbs wearing a light colored sweatshirt and dark jeans. 

                
 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of your surroundings 

• Travel with others when possible 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are a victim do not touch anything, call police immediately 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
(312) 747-8382 
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